
 
 

Product Change Notice  

(Apacer PATA Disk Drive – Micron 25nm MLC Flash Transition) 

 

Release date: Feb. 25, 2015 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Apacer hereby announces the Product Change Notice of PATA Disk Drive products, 

as a result of limited Micron 25nm NAND flash supply and better NAND flash price. The 

alternative flash is Toshiba A19 NAND flash. This change is backward compatible. 

Affected products which adopt new flash have passed all verifications and qualifications 

with no function and compatibility issue.  

 The details of changing description, schedule and affected part number are listed at 

below table:  

 

� Affected Part Number: 

Capacity AFD 257 P/N  AFD 187 P/N 

32GB AP-FD25C22E0032GS-CM AP-FD18C22B0032GS-CM 

64GB AP-FD25C22E0064GS-CM AP-FD18C22B0064GS-CM 

128GB AP-FD25C22E0128GS-CM AP-FD18C22B0128GS-CM 

256GB AP-FD25C22E0256GS-CM AP-FD18C22B0256GS-CM 

� Transition Plan: 

Non-Cancelable & Non-Returnable Last Buy Order: May. 25, 2015 

Last Buy Shipment date: Aug. 25, 2015 

 

 



 
 

 

� Alternative Part Number: 

Capacity AFD 257 P/N  AFD 187 P/N 

32GB AP-FD25C22E0032GS-4TM AP-FD18C22B0032GS-4TM 

64GB AP-FD25C22E0064GS-4TM AP-FD18C22B0064GS-4TM 

128GB AP-FD25C22E0128GS-4TM AP-FD18C22B0128GS-4TM 

256GB AP-FD25C22E0256GS-4TM AP-FD18C22B0256GS-4TM 

Apacer will provide every necessary supports to ensure a smooth transition. If you 

have any questions and concerns with the content of this notice, please contact with 

Apacer sales representatives. We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your 

continued support of Apacer products. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Li 

Product Manager 

Apacer Embedded Application Product Division 


